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The Osborn aquatic center has always been one of my favorite pools. I’ve gotten so 

many cuts there and mad so many friends and memories. I will never forget the 

swims and experiences I’ve had there and In Corvallis. I was heartbroken when I 

learned that the estimated return of this pool was well after 2028 when I graduate. It 

would mean the world to me and so many others if there would be any way for this 

amazing facility to get back on the Oregon swimming map before we all leave. 


